
 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:  Aug. 24, 2017 

 

Aug. 25, 2017 TRS Board meeting cancelled 

 

AUSTIN – Due to the impending hurricane expected to hit landfall tomorrow along the Texas coast, and 

in the interest of public safety, Friday’s TRS Board meeting has been cancelled.  

 

The board meeting is rescheduled for next Friday, Sept. 1, 2017. The meeting start time of 9 a.m. and 

the agenda will remain the same. The agenda and board meeting materials are available on the TRS 

website (www.trs.texas.gov). The meeting will be webcast live and available on demand afterwards.  

 
TRS delivers retirement and related benefits that have been authorized by the Texas Legislature, and 

manages a more than $140 billion trust fund established to finance member benefits. Nearly 1.5 million 

public education and higher education employees and retirees currently participate in the system.  
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http://www.trs.texas.gov/

